14 Fun Facts About Yellowstone A 15 Minute
Book 1
If you ally need such a referred 14 fun facts about yellowstone a 15 minute
book 1 book that will manage to pay for you worth, acquire the unconditionally
best seller from us currently from several preferred authors. If you want to
comical books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are
plus launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every ebook collections 14 fun facts about
yellowstone a 15 minute book 1 that we will very offer. It is not in this area
the costs. Its virtually what you need currently. This 14 fun facts about
yellowstone a 15 minute book 1, as one of the most involved sellers here will
definitely be in the middle of the best options to review.

14 Fun Facts About Lightning Jeannie Meekins 2017-07-10 Lightning has terrified
people for thousands of years with huge dark storm clouds, rumbling and
lighting up. There were flashes of light striking the ground, causing fire and
destruction with a roar loud enough to think the heavens were exploding. Today,
we know a thunderstorm does not mean the world is about to end. Even so, it is
a powerful event of nature. Find out more in this short book. RL:6
14 Fun Facts About the Galilean Moons of Jupiter: A 15-Minute Book Jeannie
Meekins On January 7, 1610, Italian astronomer Galileo Galilei turned his newly
developed telescope to Jupiter. He discovered four objects orbiting the giant
planet. It took him another night’s observations to clearly distinguish between
two of them. He called them “The Medicean planets”, after the Medici family
(who ruled Italy at the time), and gave them numbers. German astronomer Simon
Marius also claimed to have seen these objects at about the same time. He never
published any documentation, and the credit was given to Galileo. It was nearly
250 years later before they were given names. They are now known as the
Galilean moons, Io, Europa, Ganymede and Callisto. They were created at the
same time as Jupiter and contain 99.999 percent of all the mass in orbit around
Jupiter. How much do you know about these moons? What would Ganymede be called
if it did not orbit Jupiter? What is the most volcanic place in our solar
system? Why does Europa have spots? Which moon is a good candidate for
containing life? Find out the answers to these questions and more and amaze
your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements
in American and metric. Educational Versions include exercises designed to meet
Common Core standards. LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children
practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children
lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to
books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the
world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
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The Scarecrow: A 15-Minute Horror Story for Brave Souls A.T. Davidson The
scarecrow in the Williams’s field was certainly scary, and not just to crows.
Bobby couldn’t say why exactly he found it as scary as he did. He just did. He
told himself it was only some material filled with straw, but avoided going
near it, all the same. He preferred it if he didn’t have to even think about
it. The scarecrow had been there forever, or so it seemed. It had certainly
been there as long as he’d been around, and as far as Bobby was concerned that
was forever enough. Find out what happens when Bobby is forced to go into the
cornfield and face the scarecrow in this short but creepy tale. Ages 9 and up.
Educational Versions have exercises designed to meet Common Core standards.
LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15
minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Pirates Maureen Musumeci Pirates are thieves who roam the
seas. They prey on ships to steal their cargoes and valuables. Pirates have
been around ever since the invention of boats! There is even an old tale that
Caesar Augustus was captured by pirates and held for ransom. This happened
before he became Emperor of Rome. However, when we think of pirates, we often
think of those dashing adventurers that roamed the seas seeking and stealing
treasure during the 17th and 18th centuries. Can you answer these questions
about pirates? What would happen to a pirate that got scurvy? What did pirates
steal besides money and jewels? What is the Pirate Code? What happened to the
pirate hideout on Tortuga? Who is the most ruthless of pirates? Find out the
answers to these questions and more and amaze your family and friends with
these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric.
LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15
minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Antarctica Jeannie Meekins 2020-03-04 Antarctica is a frozen
continent at the southernmost point of our planet. Where the land meets the
ocean, huge ice shelves and icebergs flow onto the sea. Antarctica is so cold
that the snow never melts. It has built up over thousands of years to create
ice sheets that are over 2.5 miles (four kilometres) thick, burying an active
volcanic land that was once roamed by dinosaurs. Do you know: How many seasons
does Antarctica have? What country or countries claim ownership of Antarctica?
Does Antarctica get more or less rain than the Sahara Desert? How many ice
shelves does Antarctica have? Is Antarctica the coldest place on Earth? Find
out the answers to these questions and more and amaze your family and friends
with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric.
Reading Level: 7.1 Learning Island believes in the value of children practicing
reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of
fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of
knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of
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reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
The Mysterious Lines at Nazca: A 15-Minute Strange But True Tale Jeannie
Meekins In the 1920s, the first passenger airplanes began to fly over the
Peruvian mountains. Passengers looking out their windows said they could see
lines on the Nazca plateau below. The lines looked like runways where airplanes
could land. They could also see animals and other objects. There are birds,
monkeys, spiders, a killer whale, plants and flowers. There are human like
figures. There are geometric shapes; triangles, spirals, rectangles, wavy lines
and concentric circles (circles that all have the same center point.). All
these pictures are drawn or carved into the plateau and are clearly visible
from the air. The ancient markings were called “The Nazca Lines”. Find out more
about these mysterious ancient lines that were carved into the desert centuries
ago. Ages 8 and up. Educational Versions have activities to meet Common Core
Curriculum Standards. LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children
practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children
lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to
books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the
world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Asteroids: A 15-Minute Book Jeannie Meekins Circling the
heavens is a belt of rock and dust. Lying between Mars and Jupiter and orbiting
our sun, The Main Asteroid Belt was once thought to be the remnants of an
exploded planet or the beginnings of a planet that never formed. How much do
you know about asteroids? Can you answer these questions: Where is The Main
Asteroid Belt? How many asteroids are there in The Main Asteroid Belt? What was
the first asteroid discovered? How much mass does The Main Asteroid Belt have?
How fast do asteroids travel? Find out the answers to these questions and more
and amaze your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All
measurements in American and metric. The Educational Version has activities
that meet Common Core Curriculum Standards. LearningIsland.com believes in the
value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute
Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic
stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for
hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15
minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Yangtze: A 15-Minute Book Jeannie Meekins The Yangtze
River is known by many names. From its headwaters in the glaciers of Tibet, it
drops nearly 16,000 feet (5000 metres) on its journey to the East China Sea.
For millions of years it has cut its path through the land. It flows through
mountains and deep gorges and along broad, flat valley plains, taking water
from thousands of rivers and lakes. It is shrouded in mists and mountains,
stories and legend. Its basin is home to nearly one third of the population. To
the Chinese, the Yangtze is more than a river; she is a living, breathing part
of their very lives. How much do you know about the Yangtze River? Can you
answer these questions: Where does the Yangtze start? How many rivers and
streams empty into the Yangtze? What is the “Ghost City” of the Yangtze? What
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happened to the City of Fengdu? Find out the answers to these questions and
more and amaze your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All
measurements in American and metric. The Educational Version has activities
that meet Common Core Curriculum Standards. LearningIsland.com believes in the
value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute
Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic
stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for
hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15
minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Nile Jeannie Meekins 2012-01-22 The Nile River has
amazed people for thousands of years. It runs opposite from most river systems.
It floods for miles, pushing back the desert and providing farming lands for
civilizations to thrive. It fills a massive swamp and has canyons and
waterfalls that are as spectacular as anywhere in the world. Most of its course
is through the desert, yet it never runs dry. How much do you know about the
Nile River? Can you answer these questions: Is the Nile River the longest river
in the world? Most rivers grow in size until they reach the sea. When does the
Nile River loose 50% of its water before it reaches the ocean? What two colors
does the Nile River come in? How much of the water that flows into the
Mediterranean Sea comes from the Nile? What happened to many ancient Egyptian
temples when the Aswan High Dam was built? Find out the answers to these
questions and more and amaze your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages
8 and up. All measurements in American and metric. LearningIsland.com believes
in the value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic
stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for
hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15
minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Galilean Moons of Jupiter Jeannie Meekins On January 7,
1610, Italian astronomer Galileo Galilei turned his newly developed telescope
to Jupiter. He discovered four objects orbiting the giant planet. It took him
another night’s observations to clearly distinguish between two of them. He
called them “The Medicean planets”, after the Medici family (who ruled Italy at
the time), and gave them numbers. German astronomer Simon Marius also claimed
to have seen these objects at about the same time. He never published any
documentation, and the credit was given to Galileo. It was nearly 250 years
later before they were given names. They are now known as the Galilean moons,
Io, Europa, Ganymede and Callisto. They were created at the same time as
Jupiter and contain 99.999 percent of all the mass in orbit around Jupiter. How
much do you know about these moons? What would Ganymede be called if it did not
orbit Jupiter? What is the most volcanic place in our solar system? Why does
Europa have spots? Which moon is a good candidate for containing life? Find out
the answers to these questions and more and amaze your family and friends with
these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric.
LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15
minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
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choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Noses Jeannie Meekins Noses are wonderful things. They help
us breathe. They are lined with mucous and hairs called cilia, which trap germs
and tiny particles that can make us sick. They generate quarts (litres) of
snot. They let us smell flowers and freshly baked foods. They also warn us of
dangers from fires, rotten food or last week’s gym bag. Let’s see how much you
know about noses. Can you answer these questions? How much snot does your nose
make each day? How fast is a sneeze? What does a runny nose mean? Who can smell
better, women or men? How many different smells can your nose detect? Find out
more about your nose and amaze your family and friends with these fun facts.
Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric. LearningIsland.com
believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day.
Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from
classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are
appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a child by having
them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Taj Mahal Jeannie Meekins 2017-08-21 Shah Jahan of the
Mughal Empire in India had several wives. His favorite was Mumtaz Mahal. She
was always with him, traveling all over the Mughal Empire. When she died, Jahan
was devastated. He designed and built a mausoleum to house her body. He called
it the Taj Mahal. Do you know: How many buildings are in the Taj Mahal complex?
How many people did it take to build the Taj Mahal? Is there a false tomb in
the Taj Mahal? What is the legend of the Black Taj? Find out the answers to
these questions and more and amaze your family and friends with these fun
facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric. Reading Level:
6.9 LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for
15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Himalayas Jeannie Meekins 2018-02-26 Often called ���the
roof of the world��� the Himalayas are the highest mountain range on Earth.
They have over 100 peaks that are 4.5 miles (7 kilometres) high and have jet
stream winds blasting at up to 200 miles (322 kilometres) per hour. The
Himalayas are a snow-capped wonder of beauty, wildlife and mystery. Find out
more about this magnificent mountain range. Reading level: 7.1
14 Fun Facts About the Great Wall of China Jeannie Meekins 2016-08-18 The Great
Wall of China is a man-made wonder, spanning thousands of miles. It spreads
from the Pacific Ocean in the East to the Gobi Desert and beyond in the west.
Much of it has stood for hundreds of years, with some portions over 2000 years
old. The Great Wall stood as a wall of defense for many years, against the
warring states to the north. Then, in 1271, the Mongols invaded. Suddenly work
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on the wall came to a halt. While many parts of the wall are now in disrepair,
many other parts have been restored or reconstructed. It still stands today as
a great wonder of the world. Do you know: How old is the oldest part of the
Great Wall? How long did it take to build the first Great Wall? How many
workers died during construction of the Great Wall? Which dynasty built the
longest wall? When was the wall we see today built? Find out the answers to
these questions and more and amaze your family and friends with these fun
facts. Ages 10 and up. All measurements in American and metric. Reading Level:
6.6 LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for
15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the River Thames: A 15-Minute Book Jeannie Meekins The River
Thames has a colorful history. It was a river highway long before railways and
roads were built. It has brought flood, disease and death to thousands of
Londoners. Today it contains over 80 islands, 200 bridges, 20 tunnels, 45
locks, six public ferries and one ford. Yet it still reminds us of its history
with an average of one body a week being found in its waters. How much do you
know about the River Thames? Can you answer these questions: The Thames was
once a tributary of what European river? What was the world’s first underwater
tunnel? Is the Thames deeper or shallower than it was 300 years ago? What sea
animals live in the Thames River? What is the Thames Barrier? Find out the
answers to these questions and more and amaze your family and friends with
these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric. The
Educational Version has activities that meet Common Core Curriculum Standards.
LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15
minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Eclipses Jeannie Meekins Eclipses have amazed and terrified
people for thousands of years. The sky grows dark. Daytime animals go to sleep
and nocturnal animals wake up. Roosters crow and cows come in for milking. The
sun is slowly covered by some mysterious celestial object. Sometimes it is
blocked out completely. What had the people done wrong? Would the sun ever come
back? Was it the end of the world? Today we know that eclipses are caused by
the movements of the sun, the moon and the Earth. They still amaze us and they
can still terrify us. How much do you know about eclipses? How many kinds of
eclipses are there? What is an annular eclipse? (Hint: it's not an eclipse that
occurs once a year.) True or false: A solar eclipse can only occur on a new
moon? How many different shadows does a solar eclipse have? What are Baily's
Beads? Find out more about eclipses and amaze your family and friends with
these fun facts. All measurements in American and metric. Ages 8 and up.
LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15
minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
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choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Yellowstone Jeannie Meekins Yellowstone National Park is
full of hot springs, geysers and grizzly bears. It also has stone forests,
glass cliffs, a glacial lake and colorful canyons created by rivers and
waterfalls. All of this is fuelled by a supervolcano that could erupt, killing
millions of people and devastating the world’s climate for years. So how much
do you know about this fantastic place? Can you answer these questions? How did
Yellowstone get its name? How many earthquakes does Yellowstone have every
year? What percent of the world’s hydrothermal features does Yellowstone have?
How was Yellowstone Lake formed? How big is the Yellowstone caldera? Find out
more about Yellowstone, the world’s first National Park, and amaze your family
and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American
and metric. LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing
reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of
fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of
knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of
reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Sahara Jeannie Meekins 2018-12-29 The Sahara is a land
of extremes. It is the largest hot desert on Earth where the sand can reach a
whopping 176 degrees Fahrenheit (80 degrees Celsius). It is also a land of
mountains, plains – and snow. It is a constantly changing landscape with winds
that blast dust halfway around the planet. Here are some interesting facts we
have discovered about the Sahara. Do you know: What is the difference between a
hot desert and a cold desert? Are there volcanoes in the Sahara? How many
countries does the Sahara cover? How does the Sahara Desert help the Amazon
rainforest? Does it snow in the Sahara Desert? Find out the answers to these
questions and more and amaze your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages
8 and up. All measurements in American and metric. Reading Level: 6.9 Learning
Island believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes
every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to
read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are
appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a child by having
them read for 15 minutes a day.
101 Fun Facts About the World's Rivers Jeannie Meekins 2016-04-08 How much of
America’s rainfall ends up in the Mississippi River? Which mountain range grew
around the Danube River? Are there more kinds of fish in the Amazon or in the
ocean? The Thames was once a tributary of what European river? What is the
“Ghost City” of the Yangtze? Learn the answer to these questions and many more
fun facts in this group of seven 15-Minute Books. Rivers can have many
fascinating facts. Surprise your friends, and even your parents with these fun
facts. This compilation includes the following 15-minute books: 14 Fun Facts
About the Amazon 14 Fun Facts About the Nile 14 Fun Facts About the Danube 14
Fun Facts About the Yangtze River 14 Fun Facts About the Mississippi River 14
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Fun Facts About the River Thames 14 Fun Facts About Australia's Murray River
Reading Level: 6.9 All measurements in American and metric. LearningIsland.com
believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day.
Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from
classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Open the world of reading
to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Yellowstone: A 15-Minute Book Jeannie Meekins 2012-01-22
Yellowstone National Park is full of hot springs, geysers and grizzly bears. It
also has stone forests, glass cliffs, a glacial lake and colorful canyons
created by rivers and waterfalls. All of this is fuelled by a supervolcano that
could erupt, killing millions of people and devastating the world’s climate for
years. So how much do you know about this fantastic place? Can you answer these
questions? How did Yellowstone get its name? How many earthquakes does
Yellowstone have every year? What percent of the world’s hydrothermal features
does Yellowstone have? How was Yellowstone Lake formed? How big is the
Yellowstone caldera? Find out more about Yellowstone, the world’s first
National Park, and amaze your family and friends with these fun facts. All
measurements in American and metric. The Educational Version has activities
that meet Common Core Curriculum Standards. LearningIsland.com believes in the
value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute
Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic
stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for
hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15
minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Milky Way Jeannie Meekins 2018-03-14 Earth is one of
eight planets orbiting around our sun. Our sun is one of billions in our
galaxy, and our galaxy is one of billions in the universe. Our galaxy is called
The Milky Way Galaxy. It is about 120,000 light years across with a halo
extending hundreds of thousands of lights years beyond it. With stars that are
13 billion years old, The Milky Way Galaxy is one of the oldest galaxies in the
universe. Let's learn more about this galaxy and the things it holds. Do you
know: Why is our galaxy called the Milky Way Galaxy How old is the Milky Way
Galaxy How many stars are in the Milky Way? What is at the center of the Milky
Way Galaxy? What is the most common type of star in our galaxy? Find out the
answers to these questions and more and amaze your family and friends with
these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric.
Reading Level: 7.2 LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children
practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children
lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to
books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the
world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Ganges River Jeannie Meekins 2016-08-26 The Ganges River
or River Ganga begins in an ice cave in the Himalayan Mountains. It flows
through India and Bangladesh and enters the sea at the world’s largest delta.
The river supports over 400 million people and thousands of animal and plant
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species. It is sacred to the Hindu people and worshipped as a goddess. Many
people wish to die near the Ganges. Many people do. Every year, over 10,000
human bodies float down the river to the sea. Do you know: Where does the
Ganges River begin? What is the Ganges River named after? What is a ghat? What
kinds of animals live in the Ganges River? What is strange about the Ganges
River dolphin? Find out the answers to these questions and more and amaze your
family and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in
American and metric. Reading Level: 6.9 LearningIsland.com believes in the
value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute
Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic
stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for
hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15
minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Australia's Murray River Jeannie Meekins One hundred million
years ago, Australia rose from the sea. The water drained from the highlands,
and formed the rivers of today. The Murray River meanders across the landscape.
It has had its course blocked several times by the rising new continent. It has
created megalakes and forests, has provided homes for many species of wildlife,
and lives in the legends of the indigenous people. How much do you know about
this river? How big is a Murray River cod? How old is the Murray River? How
long can a River Red Gum Tree live? Why was the Psyche Pump Station built? Find
out the answers to these questions and more and amaze your family and friends
with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric.
LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15
minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Tower of London Jeannie Meekins 2018-02-14 After
William, the French Duke of Normandy, defeated King Harold of England at the
Battle of Hastings, William became King of England. He built a fortress along
the River Thames where he could maintain control of London and watch any
invaders coming along the river. The fortress became The Tower of London. Over
the years, it has been added to and destroyed. It has been a palace, zoo,
Museum, Royal Mint, observatory, prison, and a place of execution and murder
for many unlucky souls. Today, its Towers display the secrets of its past while
its ghosts wander the grounds at night. Do you know: Why are ravens kept at the
Tower of London? What happened to the first prisoner held at the Tower? How
many towers did King Henry III build? What happened to the original crown
jewels of England? Why is the Garden Tower called the Bloody Tower? Find out
the answers to these questions and more and amaze your family and friends with
these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric.
Reading Level: 6.9 LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children
practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children
lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to
books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the
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world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Pony Express Jeannie Meekins 2017-08-21 Gold was
discovered in California in 1848. It seemed like California had everything.
What they did not have was a fast way to communicate with the east. That was
when the Pony Express was born. Find out some fun facts about this enterprise
in this fun book. Reading level: 6.8
14 Fun Facts About the Strange Moon Titan Jeannie Meekins Titan was the first
moon of Saturn to be discovered. It took another six years to find the next
moon. Since then, 53 definite moons have been found around Saturn. Another nine
moons are considered provisional. More study is needed to confirm that they are
proper orbiting moons. Titan is covered in thick clouds and has a surface
temperature of -178oC (-289oF). Beneath the atmosphere is a moon of rivers,
lakes and oceans in a land of hydrocarbon sand dunes. Scientists believe Titan
is a lot like Earth was millions of years ago. It may hold the answer to how
life evolved on our planet. How much do you know about Titan? Do you know: What
shape is Titan? What is beneath Titan's crust? Does Titan have seasons? Do
Titan's lakes have waves? Find out the answers to these questions and more and
amaze your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All
measurements in American and metric. LearningIsland.com believes in the value
of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books
give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to
mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers.
Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
The Water Ghost of Harrowby Hall: A Funny 15-Minute Ghost Story John Kendrick
Bangs The trouble with Harrowby Hall was that it was haunted. What was worse,
the ghost did not merely appear at the bedside of the person who saw it, but
insisted on staying there for one hour before it would disappear. There she
would stand until everything about her was thoroughly drenched. It never
appeared except on Christmas Eve, and then only as the clock was striking
twelve. The owners of Harrowby Hall had done their best to rid themselves of
the damp and dewy lady, but she still rose up out of the best bedroom floor at
midnight. They had tried stopping the clock, so the ghost would not know when
it was midnight; but she made her appearance just the same. Find out how the
heirs of Harrowby Hall attempt to outwit the water ghost, and what happens when
they do! Ages 9 and up. Educational Versions have exercises designed to meet
Common Core standards. LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children
practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children
lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to
books of knowledge. Open the world of reading to a child by having them read
for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Ring Moons of Jupiter Jeannie Meekins There are eight
regular satellites in orbit around Jupiter. These are moons that formed within
the gravity field of Jupiter. They were formed at the same time and out of the
same material as the planet itself. They have circular orbits and orbit in the
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same direction as the planet. The four largest are the Galilean moons. These
are the ones seen from any telescope on Earth. But there are four more moons.
These little known moons are odd shaped. They orbit close to the planet,
providing the material that makes up Jupiter’s ring system. In order from
Jupiter they are Metis, Adrastea, Amalthea and Thebe. This book is about these
four moons. How much do you know about these moons? Do you know: How many rings
does Jupiter have? How do these moons make the rings of Jupiter? What happens
to Jupiter's rings? How big are the craters on Amalthea? What is the reddest
object in our solar system? And much more. Find out the answers to these
questions and more and amaze your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages
8 and up. All measurements in American and metric. LearningIsland.com believes
in the value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic
stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for
hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15
minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Nebulas Jeannie Meekins In our galaxy, there are stars and
solar systems. There are comets, asteroids and a whole lot of solid material.
There is also a lot of space between star systems. We call this space between
star systems the Interstellar Medium. In this area, there are great clouds of
gas and dust. They can range in size from a few light years to many thousands
of light years across. Some of them glow. Some are so dark that we cannot see
through them. These massive clouds of gas and dust are called nebulas. How much
do you know about nebulas? Do you know the answers to these questions? What is
the difference between a dark nebula and a light nebula? Is there a nebula in
the Milky Way galaxy? Can a nebula become a star? What is an emission nebula?
How did some nebulas get their names? Find out more about nebulas and amaze
your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements
in American and metric. LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children
practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children
lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to
books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the
world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
101 Fun Facts About the Solar System: A Set of Seven 15-Minute Books Jeannie
Meekins You may think the Solar System consists of the sun and the eight
planets that orbit around it. However, there are other things out there. There
are comets, moons, asteroids, meteors, dust, ice, rock and much more. Plus
there is a whole lot of man made junk. Do you know the answers to these
questions about the Solar System? Where is The Main Asteroid Belt? Are all the
dwarf planets out beyond Pluto? What is Ison? What formed the Kuiper Belt? Why
do scientists say Pluto was “discovered by mistake”? Which planet had the
potential to become a star? This book is a set of seven 14 Fun Facts books,
plus additional facts. The books are: 14 Fun Facts About the Solar System 14
Fun Facts About the Sun 14 Fun Facts About Pluto 14 Fun Facts About Comets 14
Fun Facts About Dwarf Planets 14 Fun Facts About Asteroids 14 Fun Facts About
the Kuiper Belt and the Oort Cloud Learn about our solar system with these
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books of fun facts. Ages 9 and up. Measurements in both American and Metric.
Educational Versions include exercises designed to meet Common Core standards.
LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15
minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Danube: A 15-Minute Book Jeannie Meekins The Danube is a
romantic river. It begins in the Black Forest of Germany, slashes gorges
through the mountains and meanders along broad plains. Many castles and palaces
have been built along its banks. Many cities have been built, destroyed and
rebuilt. A truly international river, it is a source of travel and trade for
many European countries. Its basin collects water from many more before
emptying into one of the largest deltas and national parks in the world. How
much do you know about this European river? Do you know: How many countries
does the Danube River run through? Which mountain range grew around the Danube
River? How often does the Danube River freeze? The oldest castle in the world
sits along the Danube. Which castle is it? What are Danube Pebbles? Find out
the answers to these questions and more and amaze your family and friends with
these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric. The
Educational Version has activities that meet Common Core Curriculum Standards.
LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15
minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Theodore Roosevelt Jeannie Meekins 2020-02-12 Theodore
Roosevelt lived a full and adventurous life. He was encouraged by his parents
in all his interests and encouraged his own children in theirs. The world – and
the White House – would certainly have been a different place without them. Do
you know: When did Roosevelt become interested in Nature? Why did Roosevelt
rarely speak about his first wife? Why did Roosevelt's children call their
oldest sister "Sister" in stead of using her name? How many national parks did
Roosevelt create? What pets did Roosevelt and his children have at the White
House? Find out the answers to these questions and more and amaze your family
and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American
and metric. Reading Level: 7.2 Learning Island believes in the value of
children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give
children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to
mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers.
Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Kuiper Belt and Oort Cloud Jeannie Meekins It was once
thought that our solar system ended at Saturn. Then the first telescopes
revealed Uranus and Neptune. Differences in the calculations of the gravity of
these giants set off another search and Pluto was discovered. Pluto was then
thought to be the last planet of our solar system. Beyond it was empty space –
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until astronomers started looking at comets. Huge balls of ice, zipping through
the solar system, past the planets, around the sun and back out again. Where
did they come from? Where did they go? And what made them come back? That’s
when scientists discovered the Kuiper Belt and the Oort Cloud. Reed this book
and find out: How many types of comets are there? What formed the Kuiper Belt?
How big is the Kuiper Belt? What is the Oort Cloud? How big is the Oort Cloud?
How long does it take sunlight to reach the Oort Cloud? Find out the answers to
these questions and more and amaze your family and friends with these fun
facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric.
LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15
minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Pirates: A 15-Minute Book Maureen F. Musumeci Pirates are
thieves who roam the seas. They prey on ships to steal their cargoes and
valuables. Pirates have been around ever since the invention of boats! There is
even an old tale that Caesar Augustus was captured by pirates and held for
ransom. This happened before he became Emperor of Rome. However, when we think
of pirates, we often think of those dashing adventurers that roamed the seas
seeking and stealing treasure during the 17th and 18th centuries. Can you
answer these questions about pirates? What would happen to a pirate that got
scurvy? What did pirates steal besides money and jewels? What is the Pirate
Code? What happened to the pirate hideout on Tortuga? Who is the most ruthless
of pirates? Find out the answers to these questions and more and amaze your
family and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in
American and metric. The Educational Version has activities that meet Common
Core Curriculum Standards. LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children
practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children
lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to
books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the
world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Ears Jeannie Meekins Ears sit on opposite sides of our head.
They are flappy bits of skin that stick out. Sometimes we decorate them with
piercings. Ears are our own little satellite dishes. They pick up sound waves
and send them through the ear canal, where the tiniest bones and muscles in our
body pick up the vibrations and send them further into our ears. Through a
journey of air and liquid, our brains finally get the message and tell us that
we have heard something. Our ears are also responsible for making sure we don’t
fall flat on our face. Let’s see how much you know about ears. Can you answer
these questions? How many parts does your ear have? How many types of fluid are
supposed to be in your ear? Who can hear better, babies or adults? Can you hear
with your bones? What does ear wax do? Find out more about your ears and amaze
your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements
in American and metric. LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children
practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children
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lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to
books of knowledge. Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the
world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
The Toothless Hag: A 15-Minute Horror Story for Brave Souls Cullen Gwin It
wasn’t fair! Why should Colin spend an entire week at his Aunt Kate’s house
picking apples when she won’t even buy him a candy marble! Well, if life wasn’t
going to be fair to him, he didn’t care about being fair. Colin cut out right
after lunch and headed for the local cemetery down the road. He explored
around, and stumbled upon a crypt with the bones of those long dead. That’s
when he came up with a plan to get the money he needed for the candy marble. It
only cost two dollars, but this would turn out to be the most expensive candy
marble Colin ever thought of buying! Find out what happens when Colin raids the
crypt of an old hag. Ages 9 and up. Educational Versions have exercises
designed to meet Common Core standards. LearningIsland.com believes in the
value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute
Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from classic
stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
The Ghosts in the Cellar: A 15-Minute Ghost Story for Brave Souls Cullen Gwin
This was our last chance. I know that my wife thought this was a folly at
first, but tomorrow she would see how right I was. Tomorrow a lot of our dreams
would come true. Let me give you a bit of background. I had been a normal
working slob my whole life. I was unhappy at my job as an accountant, but I was
even unhappier when I got laid off. It wasn’t my fault I wasn’t working
anymore. The economy was bad and there weren’t as many businesses that needed
auditing and bookkeeping. I was sick and tired of being at the mercy of someone
else, so I decided to go into business for myself. Since I knew there wasn’t
enough work for accountants, I decided I needed to do something new. Find out
what happens when the author buys a vineyard and begins making wine. Ages 9 and
up. Educational Versions have exercises designed to meet Common Core standards.
LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15
minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Open the world of reading to a child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About the Tiber River: A 15-Minute Book Jeannie Meekins 2020-04-09
The Tiber River begins in the Apennine Mountains in Central Italy. It flows
through Umbria, Tuscany, Lazio and Rome before emptying into the Tyrrhenian Sea
near Ostia. The Tiber carries a lot of mud and silt, which constantly blocks
its mouth. It floods often, providing fertile land for agriculture and burying
cities. It has also been a dumping ground for executed criminals. Do you know:
Why does the Tiber River flood? Who is the Tiber River named after? What
geographic feature of Rome was created by the Tiber River? How has the Tiber
River raised many sections of Rome? Find out the answers to these questions and
more and amaze your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up. All
measurements in American and metric. Reading Level: 6.9 Learning Island
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believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day.
Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from
classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are
appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a child by having
them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Saturn's Rings Jeannie Meekins 2016-03-18 Saturn has seven
rings and 62 moons. The rings orbit Saturn, creating shadow bands and rain on
the planet. Most of the moons are outside the rings. A few moons are within and
between the rings. Some of these tiny moons create and control the rings. They
create gaps within and between the rings. They create fascinating structures
and phenomena, such as waves, propellers and vertical spires. This book
explores these fascinating rings. Do you know: Who discovered Saturn's rings?
What are the rings made up of? What creates waves in the B ring? What creates
tsunamis in the C ring? And much more. Find out the answers to these questions
and more and amaze your family and friends with these fun facts. Ages 8 and up.
Reading Level: 6.4 All measurements in American and metric. LearningIsland.com
believes in the value of children practicing reading for 15 minutes every day.
Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting choices to read, from
classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge. Many books are
appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a child by having
them read for 15 minutes a day.
14 Fun Facts About Exoplanets Jeannie Meekins 2016-03-18 Our galaxy contains
about 200 billion stars. Astronomers believed that some of these stars must
have solar systems with planets. They went looking – and found some. They call
these planets extrasolar planets or exoplanets. Here are some fun facts about
them. Do you know: Where are exoplanets? How many exoplanets have scientists
discovered? How many types of exoplanets are there? Do all exoplanets orbit
stars the way our planets orbit the sun? And much more. Find out the answers to
these questions and more and amaze your family and friends with these fun
facts. Ages 8 and up. All measurements in American and metric. Reading level:
6.9 LearningIsland.com believes in the value of children practicing reading for
15 minutes every day. Our 15-Minute Books give children lots of fun, exciting
choices to read, from classic stories, to mysteries, to books of knowledge.
Many books are appropriate for hi-lo readers. Open the world of reading to a
child by having them read for 15 minutes a day.
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